
 
 
 
 
 

 

      Minutes 

Date: 01-09-2022 

A meeting of the Department of Sanskrit was held on 01-09-2022 to organize a one-day seminar on 

"Bhas Rachit Natako na Sandarbhama." The meeting was called to order at 12.00 to 2.30 pm by  Dr. 

A.M. Patel. 

Agenda: 

1. Opening Remarks: 

o Dr. A.M. Patel opened the meeting with remarks about the significance of organizing 

a seminar on Sanskrit dramas and their relevance in contemporary context. 

2. Discussion on Event Organization: 
o The committee discussed the logistics and planning for the seminar. 

o It was decided to organize the event on 08-09-2022 from 12:30 PM to 2:30 PM. 

o The venue for the event will be Room No-Pg-03. 

3. Roles and Responsibilities: 
o Pri. Dr. D.H. Joshi was appointed to coordinate the literary discussions during the 

seminar. 

o Dr. J.J. Desai will be responsible for overseeing the cultural performances that will 

complement the seminar. 

4. Approval of Event Organization: 
o The organization of the seminar, including the date, time, and venue, was approved 

unanimously by the committee members. 

5. Next Steps: 
o Dr. A.M. Patel  summarized the key decisions and outlined the tasks to be completed 

before the seminar. 

o Committee members were assigned specific responsibilities to ensure the smooth 

execution of the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Notice 

Date: 05-09-2022 

This is to inform all the students that the Gujarati Department will be conducting the "Bhas Rachit 

Natako na Sandarbhama." on 08-09-2022 at Arts College, Modasa. Those who are interested in 

participating in the event are requested to remain present at 12:30 PM in Room No. Pg.-3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Meeting Report 

A meeting of the Department of Sanskrit was convened on 01-09-2022 under the chairmanship of 

Dr. A.M. Patel to plan a one-day seminar titled "Bhas Rachit Natako na Sandarbhama." The 

meeting commenced with Dr. Patel highlighting the significance of exploring Sanskrit dramas in 

contemporary contexts. After thorough discussions, the committee finalized the seminar for 08-09-

2022, scheduled from 12:30 PM to 2:30 PM in Room No-Pg-03. Pri. Dr. D.H. Joshi was designated 

to oversee the literary discussions, focusing on Sanskrit playwrights, while Dr. J.J. Desai will 

coordinate cultural performances. The committee unanimously approved the event's organization, 

and subsequent tasks were allocated to ensure seamless execution. 

 

This report encapsulates the meeting's objectives, decisions, and responsibilities assigned for the 

upcoming seminar on Sanskrit dramas, reflecting the committee's dedication to promoting scholarly 

engagement with ancient Sanskrit literature. 

 

 



 


